ALEX NORRIS MP

Member of Parliament for Nottingham North



HOUSE OF COMMONS

6th April 2020

Dear Co-operative Retail Societies,

As Co-operative Members of Parliament, we want to pass on our sincere thanks and appreciation to Co-op retail staff for the incredible work they are doing in these unprecedented times.

Across the country, the efforts of your staff and colleagues in co-operative societies have done so much to support the local communities they proudly serve, and ensure essential food and supplies are available despite the challenging circumstances.

Indeed, retailers across the country have found themselves on the frontline of this challenge, and Co-operative MPs were proud to play our part in ensuring Co-op colleagues and others were included on the Government's list of key workers which rightly affords them the recognition and support they thoroughly deserve.

We have regularly stood up for retail workers in Parliament, notably fighting for better protections against the unacceptable levels of violence they face as they go about their vital work. That amidst this crisis retail workers have rolled up their sleeves and are now fighting for us is an immense effort we are all incredibly appreciative of, and you have our earnest thanks for doing so.

The Co-operative Parliamentary Group would greatly appreciate you passing on our admiration and thanks to your staff for their continued efforts, and our reassurance that we will continue doing everything we can to support them as they lead this national effort.

Yours in co-operation,

Alex Norris MP

Anneliese Dodds MP Jim McMahon MP

Preet Gill MP

Jonathan Reynolds MP

Gareth Thomas MP

Jonathan Ashworth MP

Alex Sobel MP

Chris Evans MP

Stephen Doughty MP

Christina Rees MP

Tracy Brabin MP

Geraint Davies MP

Seema Malhotra MP

Barry Sheerman MP

Rachael Maskell MP

James Murray MP

Lloyd Russell-Moyle MP

Stella Creasy MP

Lucy Powell MP

Kate Osamor MP

Mark Hendrick MP

Meg Hillier MP

Steve Reed MP

Luke Pollard MP

Florence Eshalomi MP

Constituency Office: 0115 975 2377

Email: alex.norris.mp@parliament.uk Website: www.alexnorrismp.co.uk

Lord Bassam of Brighton
Lord Foulkes of Cunnock
Baroness Hayter of Kentish Town
Lord Hunt of Kings Heath
Lord Kennedy of Southwark
Lord Knight of Weymouth
Lord McAvoy

Lord Monks
Baroness Royall of Blaisdon
Baroness Smith of Basildon
Baroness Thornton
Lord Tomlinson
Lord Touhig